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Following the signing of the Section 106 agreement for the Ford Road development, the next 
major milestone is will be the launch of the e-forms which residents will be able to use to express 
an interest in the affordable housing element of the development. These are due to go live any 
day. 
 
ATC and the CLT have co-authored an article for the next edition of the Bell, which talks about 
progress so far and in particular on the signing of the section 106 agreement. A wider press 
release is being prepared for circulation to other local news outlets once agreed and signed off 
by CLT and ATC. 
 
Finally there is some local interest in the ‘open space’ element of the Ford Road development. A 
site visit is being conducted on 11th February to understand its size and location as part of the 
plans. 


